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Vancouver School District closes playgrounds  
 
Please be advised, playgrounds on Vancouver School District property are closed. Like the move 
by the Vancouver Parks Board to close playgrounds in city parks, the District made this decision 
in the interests of keeping our communities safe and healthy. Currently, school fields remain 
open for public enjoyment and use. Please practice social distancing and follow all advice by the 
Public Health Officer about how to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.  
 


